From: james ingram F

Sent: 26 October 20 :

To: Planning

Subject: Re. Retrospective Planning App. 6/2016/1953/FULL

We object to the above planning application as there is already a large
storage area for feed and hay on the right hand side of the stables. The
applicant says that the door is not wide enough to fit the largest hay bales
into, however we believe that if the door is made larger then the biggest
hay bales can fit through or they could buy any of the many smaller bales
that are more popular in the current market. Also above the stables there
is an enormous storage area that could be easily used to store any size
bales which could be loaded/unloaded via a tele handler.

This storage area was added to the original stables for storage so why is
it not used as such, and how could it warrant further building in the green
belt when there is perfectly adequate storage already.

Regards
Sarah and James Ingram





